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July, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to our incredible students for 

successfully completing another school year. Their hard work, excitement, and 

dedication have been truly inspiring. Our students remained focused and rose to the 

challenge on having a successful school year. (Especially with the added stress of poor 

air quality the last few days of school). I am incredibly proud of their achievements, and 

I am confident that they will continue to excel in their educational journey. Special 

congratulations to the Class of 2023.  On behalf of the West Deptford School District, we 

wish you good health, success and best wishes as you venture towards your next 

adventure. 

As the new Superintendent, I want to assure you that I am fully dedicated to 

maintaining and enhancing the high standards of education that West Deptford School 

District is known for. I am committed to fostering a safe, inclusive, and supportive 

learning environment where each student can thrive academically, socially, and 

emotionally. Together with our talented and dedicated educators, staff, and 

administrators, I am eager to continue to implement innovative strategies and initiatives 

that will further enrich our students' educational experience. 

In closing, I want to express my sincere appreciation for your ongoing support and 

partnership. Together, we can create a nurturing educational environment that 

prepares our students for success and empowers them to reach their full potential. I am 

excited to embark on this journey as your Superintendent and look forward to 

collaborating with you to ensure a bright future for our students. 

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable summer. 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr. Brian C. Gismondi, Superintendent of Schools 


